PLEASE NOTE

There is no Celebration Assembly tomorrow (28th June) or the Friday after (5th July).

September School Uniform

We have now discussed at great length the queries arising with regard to new uniform.

Children in Reception to Year 5 must wear jumpers and cardigans with the school logo. Only Year 6 (as they are coming towards the end of their time in school) can replace their logo jumpers with a plain maroon cardigan/sweatshirt.

We hope that we will begin to collect a bank of as-new items in a range of sizes (as children grow and donate them to the school or lose them!) so we can begin a second-hand replacement system.

Class Attendance
Congratulations to
Red Class who
achieved the best
attendance for week
beginning 17th June.

Lisa Chapman, one of the Speech and Language Therapists attached to the school, will be available for parents consultations on Wednesday 3rd July between 12noon and 1pm. Please speak with Jill at the front desk if you would like arrange a 10 minute slot.

Happy Birthday

Happy Birthday to Shareen and Nikki (Tots) who both celebrate BIG birthdays this week

Future dates for your diary

Friday 5th July—no Celebration Assembly.

Monday 8th July—Reception to Ludlow Castle

Wednesday 10th July—Nursery Celebration Morning

Thursday 18th July—TOTs Celebration Morning

Thursday 18th July—Year 2 Leaver's Cream Tea afternoon (2pm)







27th June 2019

www.ludlow-inf.shropshire.sch.uk

Thank you to all the parents that came along and supported Sports Day yesterday. Apologies about the change of plan from holding it up on the Junior School's field. Hopefully, we will arrange for this to take place in future years.

The Race for Life event at Ludlow Junior School tomorrow has been moved to the morning in view of the very hot temperatures forecast for the afternoon. Each Class has parent volunteer walkers sorted.

Swimming for Year 2 children starts next week. Lunch is provided for Tuesday and we will be leaving school at the first bell (8:45am) every other day. Please ensure that your child is in school promptly with their swimming kit.



EVENTS NEXT WEEK

Monday 1st July
Year 2 swimming
Owlstones Club
Dance Club
Gardening Club

Tuesday 2nd July Nursery Sports Day Year 2 swimming Cookery Club

Weds 3rd July Year 2 swimming Lego Club Football Club

Thurs 4th July
Year 2 swimming
Move up afternoon
iPad Club
Gymnastics Club

Friday 5th July NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY

Ludlow Primary School Staffing from September

There are a few changes to the staffing structure in both schools from September -

Mrs Debbie Jones—Orange Class

Debbie has decided that it is time for her to end her teaching career. We wish her all the best for a well deserved rest and quality time with her granddaughters.

Mrs Rachael Martin—Blue Class

Rachael has secured a Reception Teacher post at Cleobury Primary School. We wish her good luck (although we know she won't need it).

Miss Natasha Pryce—Year 4

Tash has a new job teaching Year 3 at Leominster Primary School. We wish her good luck too (again, we know she wont need it).

Ms Sue Fairbrace—SENCO

5 OAK Ms Smith

Ms Fairbrace is retiring from this post and we wish her many happy years of no more wake ups! Jennie Marsden will be returning from maternity leave and will be the SENCO covering both sites.

We would like to thank all these teachers for their years of teaching and again wish them all the very best in the future. These events have obviously meant that we have had to restructure each year group throughout school. We will make that announcement, plus advise you of support staff changes, in the very near future.

Leading on from this, we have decided to rename all of the year groups as follows-

Tots—Little Buds	Nursery—Acorns
Reception Wrens—Miss Potter	Reception Robins—Mrs Preece
1 ASH Ms Houchin	2 ASH Mrs Davies
1 OAK Mrs Lloyd-Kitchen	2 OAK Ms Grant
3 ASH Mrs Meyer 3 OAK Mr Evans	4 ASH Ms Collins4 ELM Miss Davenport4 OAK Mrs Mellish
5 ASH Mrs Jones	6 ASH Miss Froggatt

6 OAK Mr Whitbread.

Childrens Corner

Hello Children!

What a sporty week we're all having! The Year 1. children took part in a Multiskills festival on Tuesday and all really enjoyed themselves. Yesterday, the whole School took part in their sports day sessions. Well done everyone! A big thank you to the Year 5. helpers too.

Finally, tomorrow we are going up to the Junior School to join them doing Race for Life! There are no paper sponsor forms for this as everything is on 🔌 line now. Ask your grown up to check our School Facebook page as we put a notice on the other week. This is taking place in the morning and we shall be back at Infant School for lunchtime. Remember your sun cream, hat and water bottle!

Have a wonderful week.

From all of the Teachers

Skill

with the opposite hand (LEFT RIGHT FOOT; RIGHT HAND TO LEFT FOOT) whilst keeping leas straight—don't bend your knees!

Quiz

Have a go at touching your feet \ Who are England meeting in the World Cup on Thursday? What is different about this World Cup?